
 

 

Friday, 27 September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Visit to Bletchley Park 

 

As part of the Year 6 autumn term curriculum enquiry question, ‘Should we accept our place in society?’ 

the children in Year 6 will be going on a trip to Bletchley Park. Here they will discover more about the 

extraordinary achievements of the men and women that worked there during WWII and how their 

codebreaking skills played a crucial part in the Allied victory. 

 

This trip will take place on Monday, 25 November 2024. The coach will depart Elmhurst at 9:10 am, so 

children must arrive at school promptly. We will be leaving Bletchley at 14:30 pm, so should be back before 

the end of the school day for a normal pick-up. All children must wear school uniform and will need to bring 

a packed lunch. Please ensure your child has a drink; however, no fizzy drinks are allowed.  If your child is 

entitled to free school meals, please book a deli option on School Food United for Monday, 25 November 

2024 and this will be provided as a packed lunch for them to take on the visit. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £17.50 per child and a voluntary contribution is required by Friday, 8 November 

2024.  No child will be excluded from this experience if parents cannot afford to contribute; however, if we 

receive insufficient contributions then we will have no option but to cancel this experience as we cannot 

provide trips and visits without parental contributions. 

 

Payment should be made through the Arbor Portal: https://login.arbor.sc/  

 

If you would like your child to take part in this experience, but you are unable to afford the payments, please 

contact the school office to enquire about the possibility of obtaining a grant to contribute towards the costs 

of trips and visits.  

 

William Harding’s Charity offers grants to schools and individuals based in Aylesbury to help and support 

with education, school trips and uniform. To apply for the grant through William Harding’s Charity, please 

collect a form from the school office. This will need to be completed and returned to William Harding’s Charity 

along with the supporting evidence of financial income, benefits and proof of school trip costings.  

 

For more information about the William Harding’s Charity visit: 

https://www.leapwithus.org.uk/funding/william-hardings-charity/ 

 

 Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs V Woon and Mrs D Hanwell 

Year 6 Teachers 
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